City of

Bellingham

Boulevard Park Pavilion

Photographs

Renderings of proposed structure:

Description

Construction of new wood framed pavilion at Boulevard Park

Funding

The design and construction of this project will be donated by the Cascade Joinery in honor of
their friend and colleague, Mark Witter.

Status

Construction complete. The pavilion will be open for the summer 2009 concerts in the park.
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